
 
 

 

 

7th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Next Wednesday 16th March, the school are taking part in a Cross-Country running event at Sandown 
Primary School. All children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 are able to take part in this event against over 10 other 
schools in and around the Hastings area. The top 20 children from each category in each school will then go 
through to the finals held at Ark Academy School a few weeks after this event. 
 
It is a great experience and achievement to take part in any school competition or sporting event  
and we are inviting any child from these year groups who would like to take part. 
 
Time: 
The event will be held at: 
 
Sandown Primary School 
The Ridge 
Hastings 
TN34 2AA 
 
At 1:15pm - approx. 3:10pm. 
 
Travel: 
In order for your child to take part you will need to pick your child up from The Baird and take them to the 
event by signing them out from the office at The Baird and then registering them at the event with a 
member of the Baird staff. Children can be collected from The Baird from 12:30pm. 
 
All spectators (parent, carer or siblings) are allowed to watch the event from the observation line at the 
school. 
Once the event has finished, you may sign your child out of the event and take your child home. 
 
Parking: 
Parking is not permitted on Sandown school grounds. Therefore, please allow time for parking around the 
local area and walking time to the school to ensure your child is on time for the event. 
 
Clothing: 
All children participating MUST be wearing full PE kit (White T-Shirt, black shorts or joggers) to the event 
and must be wearing suitable trainers ONLY. 
Please ensure your child has a bottle of water with them at the event. It may be necessary to bring a snack 
when the race is over. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this event please give your consent on ParentPay & provide 
contact and medical information as requested. Consent must be completed by THURSDAY 10TH MARCH in 
order for your child to take part. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Miss. Sargent 
P.E Lead and Year 6 Teacher 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 


